
IPM 100 Spring Ave. Hanover PA 17331-2717  •  www.ipmworld.org  •  E-mail: ipm@ipmworld.org  •  Phone: 717.637.7388

Dear and beloved brothers,		  February 2025

I greet you in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ.

We thank our God constantly for your prayers for our ministry and family. Thank you, also, for 
praying for our spiritual needs, that we can be more able to serve our Lord here in Peru. May God 
bless you greatly.

Brothers, here we continue working for the glory of God.  We live in a place of extreme poverty.  
My children have to travel far away to be able to work and support their families.

We need to completely renovate the house of prayer because the wood of the walls is no longer 
good.  The corrugated iron sheets of the roof are chipped as well.

My brothers, I ask you to pray for the children’s ministry of the church. We need a larger space to 
facilitate the children and activities. Please pray for God to provide for this need.

Pray for our trips as we travel through the Amazon.  We travel every 2 months to different places 
in the Amazon, and every 4 months along the Napo River.  We are taking the gospel to the most 
needy people.  The boat that we have been using is very old and worn.  Pray that the Lord will 
provide an aluminum boat (30 meters long).  We already have the engine; we only need the boat.

Brothers, please pray for my family and for our needs.  Pray that we will be able to finish the 
construction of our home. 

I share with you photos of the 1st Amazon fellowship of 2025, on January 24-26.  Pray for the 
pastors and leaders, for their families, and the needs of each church in the Amazon.

Brothers, I send a big hug for each one of you. May God bless you greatly.

Your faithful servant in the ministry,
Carlos Rubio and Family
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International Partnership Ministries, Inc.
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Electronic Services Requested

Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Rubio Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment 
to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Rubio prayer letter” on the subject line.


